
Dear Members of the House Education Committee,


I am writing in support of SB 52. 


Last year our community lost four young people to suicide. Every loss of a young life is 
a tragedy. We must do all we can to help our youth reach their fullest potential.  
 
Please vote yes on this important act to help make that happen. 


Kathleen Jeskey

Canby, OR


